
ATTENTION 
ALL VISITORS 

 
If you have 
traveled internationally 
or had close contact 
with someone who 
recently traveled 
internationally 
and was ill 
And you have: 
fever, cough, trouble 
breathing, rash, vomiting or diarrhea 

 

PLEASE DO NOT VISIT  

AND  

IMMEDIATELY CONTACT YOUR LOCAL 

HEALTH DEPARTMENT FOR GUIDANCE! 



 


